
September Executive Meeting 

September 14, 2021 at The Trackside 

Members attending: Jim McNeil, Lydell Otley, Margaret Otley, Steve Anderson, Brian Nystrom, Doug 

Weber, Johnny Nunn 

Guests attending: Gary Willey 

The meeting was called to order by President Brian Nystrom at 7pm. 

Vice President Lydell Otley gave his report. He said the September General Meeting was going to be at 

The Trackside on September 29th. The October executive meeting will be at DiVinci’s at 11th and G St on 

October 12th. The October General Meeting will be at HyVee, North 84th on October 27th. A motion was 

made, seconded and approved to accept the Vice President’s report. 

Secretary Margaret Otley gave her report. She asked if everyone had received the minutes from August 

and if there were any additions or changes. There were none and a motion was made to accept the 

Secretary’s report and the minutes. 

Treasurer Steve Anderson gave his report. Steve said income for the month was from car show 

sponsorship and Savannah Pines. There were no expenses. Steve asked about the money from the 

Bandit Run, he has not received anything from them. Jim McNeil said he would check on it. A motion 

was made, seconded and approved to accept the Treasurer’s report. 

Coordinator Jim McNeil gave his report. Jim thanked all who volunteered for the SCCA races. He said he 

has invited them to the September General Meeting. He also said SCCA is hosting a safe driving event for 

teenagers.  He said the Applejack Festival car show is this Sunday. A motion was made, seconded and 

approved to accept the Coordinator’s report. 

Old business: Steve suggested that for 2022 dues are raised from $18 to $20. A motion was made, 

seconded and approved to raise dues to $20. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 pm. 

Respectfully submitted,  

Margaret Otley, Secretary 


